
From: Gaffney, Heidi
To: Michael Roy; Daniel Diffin; Eliza Cope Nolan
Cc: Theriault, Billie J
Subject: ULP 470 - Burnt Jacket Holding I, LLC - Information Request
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 3:22:00 PM

Good afternoon,
 
I have completed the review of the application for the utility line extension (ULP 470) and
have the following questions:
 

Because there are numerous easements, rights and agreements associated with
Burnt Jacket Road, including the Burnt Jacket Road Owners Association, please
provide clarification and/or a statement as to whether any of those parties require
further consideration or notice relative to this application.

 
Exhibit 3 – Title, Right or Interest [Ch. 4 § 4.05(A)(3)]: Exhibit 3 narrative refers to the
deed only and Exhibit 9 narrative states that “The project is located entirely on
private property owned by the applicant.”

For the portion within Lily Bay Road, although it is understood that this
section will be owned and maintained by CMP, since it is part of this project
please provide the relevant easement information.

 
Exhibit 13 – Solid Waste Disposal:

Please provide a brief statement as to where any waste from construction
activities will be disposed of.

 
We received the response letter to the public comment today, thank you.
 
Thank you,
Heidi Gaffney
Environmental Licensing Specialist II
Land Use Planning Commission
Moosehead Region
Phone: (207) 349-0941
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